
From: KAUL VIKRAM - MTBL <KAUL.VIKRAM@mahindra.com> 
Date: Fri, Jan 30, 2015 at 4:21 PM 
Subject: [Suspected Spam] RE: FEEDBACK FOR YOUR CONSIGNMENT NO-LDH001242(LUDHIANA TO 
CHANDIGARH) 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 
 

Dear Sachin, 
 
It was Really a Great & Rich experience that My Company Mahindra is choosing Agarwal Packers & 
Movers as solution for Logistics, especially when it comes to concern of Household shifting. 
I am fully satisfied with you and your services. 
With very ease I got material shifted w/o any breakage etc.. which I think was a new experience for me. 
Wish you a great journey  ahead…………………. 
  
Regards 
  
Vikram Kaul 
HCV Sales-Manager 
Mahindra & Mahindra Ltd 
Truck & Bus Division 


